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TOWN OF WEBSTER 

Joint Loss Management Committee 

945 Battle Street/Rte. 127 

Webster, NH 03303 

Tel. (603) 648-2272 

 

 

5:35 pm Joint Loss Management Committee Meeting – March 1, 2016 at the Public Safety Building. 

 

Members Present: Chairman David Collins, Deputy Fire Chief Robert Drown, III and Therese Larson, Secre-

tary.  Officer Shapiro was called away before meeting commenced. 

Old Business: 

 Mrs. Larson informed committee she brought the sample Workplace Violence Policy to the Select 

Board at their 2/29/16 meeting.  They agreed the Town should have such a policy.  That policy and 

Town’s current JLMC Safety Program will be e-mailed to JLMC members for reviews and updates. 

 Discussion about having an AED put in the Library.  There is one downstairs in the Town Hall offic-

es.  Should have one on each floor. 

 Chairman Collins will approach the Select Board regarding the future plans for ADA compliance at 

the Town Hall entrance downstairs. 

 Mrs. Larson to contact Phil St. Cyr at Primex for updated loss report for next meeting. 

Next Meeting will be June 7, 2016 at 5:30 pm at the Public Safety Building. 

After a brief discussion, the meeting adjourned at 5:54 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Therese E. Larson, JLMC Secretary 


